
 
 

 
 

Urgent: Gr. 7 to 11 Periodic Exams 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Due to the COVID 19 challenges and its possible impact on our students’ exams and academic curriculum, the school 
administration has been considering multiple ways in which to support our students to the maximum.  The decision 
has been made, to the benefit of our students, that grade 7-11 students will be given the OPTION to take their periodic 
exams physically in school. As school management we understand that due to the current situation, some students 
will face difficulties attending the exams physically in school, please click the link below if you are not able to attend 
the exams physically. http://sab.is/HKUE9Y 
 
Keeping in mind that students choosing not to sit for the physical exams might face challenges when sitting for final 
physical exams later during the year.  Also, keep in mind, that all the weight of the term will be based then on only 
one final exam.   
 
These exams will no longer be scheduled during the school day – please follow the Periodic Exam Schedule below: 
 

Grade 7 Mondays after school 

Grade 8 Tuesdays after school 

Grade 9 Tuesdays after school  

Grade 10 Sundays after school  

Grade 11 Sundays after school  

 
Please take note of the following measures: 
 

1. All students MUST bring their tablets with them to school. 
2. No transportation will be provided by the school. 
3. Social distancing measures will be strictly applied. 
4. Exam halls will be sanitized before and after each session. 
5. Temperature checks will be done for all students before entering the exam hall. 
6. Sanitizing stations are available throughout the school, but students are encouraged to bring their own hand 

sanitizers.   
7. Students must sanitize before entering the exam hall. 
8. Masks are compulsory. 
9. Students will not be allowed to stay on campus after their exams.  All students must leave the school grounds 

immediately when the exam period ends. 
10. All students must wear school uniform in compliance with the school rules. 
11. Students should get their own stationary as borrowing will not be allowed. 
12. Parents are advised not to wait for their children inside the school, due to avoid unnecessary social 

interactions.  
 
A link will be shared via SABIS Connect indicating the students’ exam hall seat number.  This number must be 
memorized by all – the seat numbers will not be available on the exam days.  
 
Warm regards 
School Administration 

http://sab.is/HKUE9Y

